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Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing to voice my view regarding the discrimination
between adopting a child and having a biological child.
This is primarily to do with the expenses incurred.
There should at least be some form of tax break for potential
parents as the expenses are vast.
There are a number of people in the same boat so could you
please look on this favourably.

Kind Regards

Mark Byrne


